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Meeting with Mr. Fugui, Secretary to the Prime Minister: UPF staff members are constantly 
contacting and having meetings with the Government officials in preparation for the 2015 World Summit. 
The photos below show the meeting with Mr. Fugui the Secretary to the Prime Misnister. Rev. Goo 
emphasizes the Vision 2020 and who to develop Solomon Islands. He furthermore emphasizes that in 
order to Solomon Islands, we must learn from Korean technical skill. 
 

 
 



 
 
Tribal Messiah Workshop: To continue with our Tribal Messiah witnessing, we held a workshop to 
encourage and empower each other. It was a very moving workshop. We share and discuss together on 
how we can accomplish our mission as tribal messiahs. Many members were moved by the presentation 
on the ‘Providential meaning of the visit to True Parents by the Solomon Islnads Prime Minister Hon. 
Danny Philip on November 2010’,  given by the National Leader Rev. Christopher Bokabule. With this 
all members pledge to accomplish their mission as tribal messiahs. 
 

 
 
Western Province, Marine Project: With a goal to achieve the Vision 2020 centered on the Special 
Envoy Rev. Goo, the center members did a fundraising condition. This to prepare themselves for overseas 
training program. 
 
Lemons juice is the product we sell. These members are very young both spiritual and physically. 
However, they are very energetic to do frontline activities. Mainly Witnessing and Fundraising. 
 

 
 
Blessed Wives taking the lead in WFWP: The blessed wives and members are organizing themselves in 
taking the lead in the WFWP activities in Solomon Islands. They having regular meeting to establish a 
strong central foundation for the outreach activities of WFWP.  


